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DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
 15th November 2019 NEWSLETTER   10 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week we had another busy week here at Downsell Primary School. On Wednesday 
the children really enjoyed putting their pens down and taking part in a number of     
speaking and listening activities for no pens day.  

Thank you to all our parents who donated to Children In Need. I look forward to informing 
you of the amount we raised next week. 

Another amazing week for our sports teams who took part in Year 5 and 6 Sports Hall 
Tournament and Orion Juniors League Track Race. These children continued to represent 
our school brilliantly and I look forward to hearing the results. 

I hope to see you all next week.  

Mr Chetty 

 

 

To register for FUN KIDS after school care, 

please pop into the school office, and     

collect an  application pack . 

FUN KIDS runs from 3.20pm—7.00pm and 

costs £10 per session. This will   include 

games and activities, as well as a healthy 

snack and a drink.  

3.20 – 7.00pm 

After  School Care     

 

Joke of  The Week 

Q: "Why was 6 afraid of 7?"  

A: "Because 7 8 9!" 

Did you know? 

There are only four 

words in the English 

language which end in 

"dous": tremendous,     

horrendous, stupendous, 

and hazardous.  

     EYFS World Nursery Rhyme Week  

Nursery rhymes play an important role in early childhood by helping children master 

key skills such as language, communication, social, physical and emotional skills.  

This week the children in nursery will be taking part in various  nursery rhyme activities, to celebrate 

nursery rhymes and how they  help children learn. Parents of children in Nursery and Reception are wel-

come to join us for stay and rhyme at 9.10am on Friday 22nd November.  

Reading Breakfast    

 (8.45-9.15am)      

We are pleased to invite all parents/carers to our reading 

breakfast on Thursday 21st November. Please join us in 

your child’s classroom. You are welcome to bring along your 

child’s favourite book or choose one from the book shelf in 

class, and thereafter enjoy breakfast in our school library.  

Please be reminded that flu vaccinations 

forms must be handed in by 27th          

November 2019. Please note that if you 

have not returned the Flu Vaccine Form 

your child will not be given their vaccination and you will 

have to contact your GP to make alternate arrangements.  

https://www.whsmith.co.uk/search/go?w=nursery%20rhymes


 Child’s Name 
  

  

  BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT CARDS GOLDEN AWARDS PEN LICENSE 

Big Ben     Miray, Haaris   

The Shard     Rayeed   

Angel Falls     Riyaaq   

Atlantis Kady, David, Eshal Hasib, Kayden, Pritheesh David   

Burj Khalifa Maria, Mohamed, Rayan, 
Mohamud 

Maria, Chloe, Kieanne, 
Andre 

Mohamed   

Atomium Ana, Charlie Nikolay, Aaliyah,        
Tamarind 

Miran   

Niagara Falls Yassin, Shahel, Hajar, 
Mustafa 

Maria 
  

Nicholas 
  
  

Shahel, Selma 
  

Bosphorus Bridge Ehan, Teeyano Alexia, Jan, Stefani,     
Salina 

Maeesha   

Colosseum   Kene Shuraim   

Giza   Shajananiya, Mykolas Ahana   

Giant's Causeway Ishaaq, Talal, Mia, 
Haajra, Lina 

  Ana-Cristina   

Statue of Liberty   Isabella     

Portcullis House Masal, Precious, Mariana Sara, Fatima, Safa, Mei, 
Pavlina, Taseen 

    

Wembley Ariana, Mihaela, Diana Diana, Matthew     

White Cliffs of Dover Kyran Kyran, Enoch Sarah   

Stonehenge Mikey, Shannon, Maram, 
Reiss, Zac, Samia 

  Adaan   

Acropolis Gabriella, Miruna,       
Yasmin, Evin 
  

Xue Jahmara   

 Applying for a Reception place for September 2020 

If your child was born between 1 September 2015 and 31 August 2016 they are 

due to start in Reception class at a primary school from September 2020. 

You must apply for a Reception place for your child even if they attend a school 

nursery or have an older brother or sister at your preferred school. If your child 

currently attends a nursery attached to a school this does not give them any 

priority for a place in Reception at that school. 

The booklet Starting Primary School 2020 contains all the information you need 

to know about applying for a Reception class place. Please check the Latest 

Admissions Information below for updates to this booklet. 

The eAdmissions website for online applications opens on 1 September and the 

closing date for on time applications is 15 January 2020.  If you apply after 15 

January your application will be considered as late and will be processed after all 

the on time applications. 

If you and your child live in Waltham Forest you must apply through us. If you 

and your child live outside Waltham Forest, you must apply to the local authori-

ty in which you live. The eAdmissions website will redirect your  application to 

the correct local authority based on the address and postcode you enter. 

If you are unable to apply online you can download the primary common appli-

cation form. Instructions for how to submit your paper application are on the 

back of the application form. 

https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/node/2174
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/eAdmissions/app
https://www.eadmissions.org.uk/
https://walthamforest.gov.uk/node/2173
https://walthamforest.gov.uk/node/2173

